
Upcoming Events

GRAND REOPENING
The Ocean Discovery
Visitor's Center
will reopen to the
public on January, 3
2017. 
For hours and info,
click here.

Wed Jan 11
Ocean Science Lecture
Series Season Kickoff
Climate Change
Adaptation, from
Marine Microbes to
Coastal Communities
presented by Dr.
Anton Post, FAU
Harbor Branch.
Johnson Education
Center Auditiorum, 4
& 7 p.m., admission is
free. For the full
season lineup, click
here.

If you enjoy our
programs at FAU
Harbor Branch, please
consider making a
donation.

"Like" us on Facebook
and follow us on Twitter!
  

       

December, 2016
Meet New FAU Harbor Branch Executive
Director at Lecture Series Kickoff

  Anton Post Ph.D., incoming Executive Director, will kick off Harbor
Branch's annual Ocean Science Lecture Series winter season on Jan.
11, 2017 at 4 and 7 p.m. with a talk on climate change. Those who
attend will have the chance to meet and speak with Post following his
lectures.
Post will lead a new strategic effort to develop interdisciplinary
research by combining expertise across many FAU centers and
colleges, including FAU Harbor Branch. He currently serves as the
executive director of the University of Rhode Island's Coastal
Resources Center, Graduate School of Oceanography, and will
officially begin as executive director at Harbor Branch on Jan. 3, 2017. 
  Talks will be presented by other FAU Harbor Branch researchers
weekly thereafter each Wednesday through April 5, at 4 and 7 p.m., at
Harbor Branch's Johnson Education Center Auditorium, 5600 U.S. 1
North, in Fort Pierce. Admission is free.
  See the full season schedule here. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dkKP3wyYbM2qRzno3ncomegc3_o3kL-X9xRh073z18rXgq2oNySNqCNxKnWjRiYcXcvs7bxN4vMNh3IuRY5zVR1Gduyk9VcjmqrRXjEUUrBIrDwkECv3v5nNj55c83sPYOiADlv16een&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dtx4GCY71NgBCASsSx-hj0opHn_2NWJilDiqhW0N-UImgmvdxxMR4WdGalu7Il92kHP2YCbqJA5Y-tpU68Y7NJtVMALL4kkpdGZb3GC8J71w4MYyzj8gnSY=&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1112503958472
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dpAm_5mOUoaQYATV5N1qgCPnXqT_X77r3KbaqlDGGxud0QRlafCOvnRFiGvjB7YLedd73YK_jG5sqPq0k6iaDPV4g6XWx3Jcf7GdkWmLU_a0js9opGrw7sJzBwOdhBomh8bKlSyRacGzqDI9SxJSKtxfV0JGGDnX54NonlI1fZfge08v4vz8FlI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dlr4vmE38SkVm11Ac3prmG0z0RXg-qJqpxuzl4U1cCPa1P9Id-rxC0KZwSrEjqq9gZ7hfCqEStvKplDts94P3ybI7xXfc8pSuX-WwMiH876EAY3PU2LDDJx_EAtONI1x1Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5drTCy74GIDxD-Yd659lI7gU9GoHNd7h5j14_KQO45dNK_jcV58xIG3crah0TwINYGRwJcXjAw7pEGUwvp8-iOQE6aW_Bm-sRMimQYqwwFklIknCcDHkUfScO1rt93i1-dHYomOG_Yx4QZ1Oz5k1oShA=&c=&ch=


ODVC to Reopen to Public and Mission: Ocean
Discovery Programming to Reconvene in Jan

   The FAU Harbor Branch Ocean Discovery Visitor's Center will reopen
to the public on Tuesday, Jan. 3 at 10 a.m. The facility, which is the
portal for "Mission: Ocean Discovery" public outreach programming,
will offer updated displays and live exhibits that reflect current
research being conducted at the institute. FAU and Harbor Branch-
related gear will be available for purchase, and visitors can also utilize
a new FAU Admissions kiosk with information for prospective
students.
  Other "Mission: Ocean Discovery" programming will reconvene in
January, with Immersion Tours offered each Wednesday morning and
Marine Science Fridays offered on select Friday afternoons from
January through March 2017.

FAU Harbor Branch Research Feature

Several FAU Harbor Branch researchers shared their work recently
through publications or presentations. 

Seagrass Restoration Efforts in the
Indian River Lagoon
FAU Harbor Branch Research Professor,
Dr. Dennis Hanisak, presented
Development of a Seagrass Nursery for
Restoration of Seagrass in the Indian
River Lagoon at a summit in New
Orleans. Based on two of his research
projects, the talk addressed the

feasibility of seagrass restoration following catastrophic loss of
seagrass, due to unprecedented phytoplankton "super blooms" in the
northern Indian River Lagoon. 

Adam Schaefer Co-authors Paper in Veterinary Parasitology
FAU Harbor Branch Principal Investigator Adam Schaefer is the co-
author of a paper published in Veterinary Parasitology regarding the
occurrence of blood parasites in seabirds admitted for rehabilitation
in South Africa. The paper presents a long term data set showing
blood parasites were detected in 59 percent of the species examined
and 29 percent of the individuals examined. View the paper here.

Chérubin and Garavelli Co-author Paper in Conservation Letters
  FAU Harbor Branch Associate Research Professor Laurent Chérubin

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dkosaaUvvmZerYaQuJA7eywXD8jgJxmLV577U1wX6DjeNPa_9UL0-iXgnGbNDrrXfyajbSuYen8LN6PySwYpOp8F-Inj85_G0ih7dcz9_F7wL3RpoQ1vHw63Bw3V76Z0HN2Emkuht5adVgeSi5YrGaMs4ugejrN5nmk9UIhkDp7PbR8SaUolnzwulGVhmihXLqioxZYZi-MD&c=&ch=


and Postdoctoral Investigator Lysel Garavelli co-authored a paper

published in Conservation Letters
regarding collaborative research
focused on designing a network of
marine reserves that can ensure the conservation of spiny lobster
fisheries in Honduras. Click here to view the paper.

Adovasio Featured in Mammoth Trumpet
FAU Harbor Branch Director of Archaeology Dr.
Jim Adovasio was the topic of a recent article
in Mammoth Trumpet. The piece focuses on
his array of work, including the Old Vero Ice
Age project, which is headquartered at Harbor
Branch. Click here to read the full article.

Preservation Pioneer Diane Dunmire Barile to
be Honored at 6th Annual Love Your Lagoon

  Tickets are now available for the Harbor Branch Oceanographic
Institute Foundation's (HBOIF) 6th annual Love Your Lagoon gala on
Friday, Feb. 3, 2017 at 6 p.m. at FAU Harbor Branch. Diane Dunmire
Barile will be receiving this year's Leadership and Achievement
award. Most recognized as the founder of the Marine Resources

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dq75cZsWBY9zIFb_FPKf2qUS_Lw8cEY0v3mpPcf-gAaeSBkqyltYSlvrfPOHQyaCWOeh62WjvfEvwCHU8DCkI3BuJgUryxgHFcMEmCCMhkBBJuIhVjxHo8NfVTX9hKeoemGpj2bMBRIFUheOwAVyYVCxTNkz3AimNJsRxR1Yb2cJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5di6fp4hjwLd3Xsk_GMQsldmRgRMvIaSHypVaaaoSMgg-CautM6tqdaKLGWvrnC_cj_6d1xoNuHPLsQgcC4G26G01iJZGQ0MZegMCmihiaVj0p2oCfEYD5tdEEzxpvNZdyFrL_5gkm7N8IWDdnDjpXGY69jcKMFbJVy91xxcNcW414pJ7rnKdIjBIjth8Ocd5NeT9r9Ot_LVE&c=&ch=


Council of East Florida, Barile is lauded as a pioneer for the study and
protection of the Indian River Lagoon. Proceeds from the event will
support the annual Indian River Lagoon Symposium and scientific
research on the lagoon.
  The HBOIF also recently published their Annual Report FY16, which
can be viewed here. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001VRZJoMEif59pv1-sNuaqPBeUGbd70ApzeA3l4-dTYtZqpEbK03F5dlXwPzBzsnTxzUoXMmTbF9iVIvi_v51Rd3SZ1G3KVsvTG051VAELVnHEBaSDH9Js0C3qw0CPIveVFVHY3AlFSepLMYGDhdvSUT5f_xJEPXtbMVmpmkC-voa6CVQvGhVf6MFFqN_ekWOIBqbHKCORRo9xDCdBFL3Nyg==&c=&ch=

